
New Bedford Police Department
Officers  to  don  pink  patch
for Breast Awareness Month
“***BREAST CANCER AWARENESS MONTH***

October is breast cancer awareness month and you’ll be seeing
our officers wearing these badges to raise awareness.

“Just  as  this  horrible  illness  affects  members  of  the
community, it also impacts the lives of the men and women of
our department. This month, we wear these badges to remember
those who have passed, honor those who continue to fight, and
show  our  hope  for  a  future  without  cancer.”-Chief  Paul
Oliveira.
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